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September 14, 2015

RE: John Smith Letter of Recommendation
To whom it may concern:

This letter is in reference to my experience with John Smith as a student in the Information Technology
program at the Davis Applied Technology College.

John has been a part of our program for nine months. During that time he has breezed his way through
our curriculum and has been a great leader and mentor to his peers. His stellar performance in
academics as well as his positive attitude have earned him a place in our National Technical Honor
Society, which is an organization that is exclusive to the top performing students at the DATC.

John always goes above and beyond to make sure he understands topics, leaving no stone unturned
until he gets and understands the topic at hand. He is very motivated and energetic when it comes to
the IT industry. | could only wish that more of my students had the drive that he has. Whenever an
opportunity to complete projects around our classroom or lab arises, he jumps at the chance to assist.

John is very reliable and very punctual. He is able to complete tasks with minimal direction or
supervision. John has a great go-getter attitude and is just an overall great person to work with. We
have enjoyed having John as part of our program, and I’'m sure he would make a great addition to your
institution.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

AJ Hepler

Information Technology Instructor
801.593.2249

aj.hepler@datc.edu




